
Amending Chapter 53 of the 

D.R.M.C
Substituting the Term Menstrual Hygiene Products in 

Place of the Term Feminine Hygiene Products 



Why Representation Matters

“Representation equals 
validity. Without 
representation, people 
cannot feel like they 
belong” – Ben Pechy, 
Writer and Diversity & 
Inclusion Consultant



Why Representation Matters

Gender-neutral 
language shifts cis–
centered dialogue 
creating more 
inclusive spaces. 



2023 study* found that:
81% of transgender adults in the U.S. have thought about 
suicide 
42% of transgender adults have attempted it
56% have engaged in non-suicidal self-injury over their lifetimes
In 2022**:
50% of non-binary and trans youth considered suicide 

*UCLA School of Law, Williams Institute
**The Guardian

81% 42% 56% 50%

https://williamsinstitute.law.ucla.edu/press/transpop-suicide-press-release/
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2022/dec/16/us-trans-non-binary-youth-suicide-mental-health


Comparison Cities
Entity Ordinance Language
New York State Senate Bill S1522

(2023)
Replaces words “feminine hygiene products” to “menstrual 
products”. 

Canada Part II of the Canada Labour Code
(2023)

Canada requires menstrual products to be provided in all 
restrooms, regardless of gender, in federally regulated 
workplaces and uses gender neutral language to refer to 
menstrual products. 

Colorado State HB19-1224
(2019)

Provides free menstrual hygiene products to people in custody-
uses gender neutral language. 

New York City Int 1055-2023 Uses term “menstrual products” to replace gendered language 
in all laws, documents and materials generated by the city. 

CCD Guidelines to Supporting Gender 
Transitioning Employees

Provides guidance on how to support transitioning and gender 
non-conforming individuals. 

CCD- Human Rights & 
Community 
Partnerships

LGBTQ Commission The commission partners with the community to advance social, 
economic, and political equity for LGBTQ in Denver. 

CCD- Office of Social 
Equity & Innovation 
(OSEI)

OSEI Office works with city departments and agencies to advance 
policies to achieve equity for underrepresented and 
disadvantaged communities including gender identity. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/legislation/bills/2023/S1522:~:text=2023%2DS1522%20(ACTIVE)%20%2D%20Summary,respectively%2C%20or%20a%20variation%20thereof.
https://www.canada.ca/en/employment-social-development/services/health-safety/reports/employer-requirements-workplace-menstrual-products.html
https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/hb19-1224
https://legistar.council.nyc.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6229026&GUID=03482627-7909-4C17-9502-AED7AD5AF274&Options=ID|Text|&Search=1055
https://www.denvergov.org/files/assets/public/v/1/human-resource-center/documents/supportinggendertransitioningemployeesguidelines.pdf
https://www.denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Human-Rights-Community-Partnerships/Commissions/LGBTQ-Commission
https://denvergov.org/Government/Agencies-Departments-Offices/Agencies-Departments-Offices-Directory/Mayors-Office/Programs-and-Initiatives/Social-Equity-and-Innovation


Language Change

Currently “Feminine 
Hygiene Products” are 
exempt from taxation. 
This exemption remains, 
the language is changed 
to replace every mention 
of “Feminine” to 
“Menstrual”.



Questions?


